
Local radio stations are the pulse of communities in Wyoming 
and across the nation, providing the quality entertainment, 
weather, news and emergency information listeners need  
and want. 

But an effort by the foreign-owned record labels to impose  
a “performance tax” on local radio could change all that. A 
tax on radio could financially cripple local stations, reduce the  
variety of music stations play and stifle new artists trying to 
start their careers.

Luckily, Wyoming listeners have a champion in Sen. Barrasso. 
He recently introduced the Local Radio Freedom Act,  
opposing a new tax on radio and protecting local listeners. 

Sen. Barrasso understands that radio is the voice of the  
people. A tax on local radio is bad for radio, bad for artists 
and bad for listeners.

Learn more at NoPerformanceTax.org.

Thank you Sen. Barrasso 
For Standing Up For  

Free, Local Radio Listeners!


